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Pattullo Bridge Replacement Project 

Highway 17 / Old Yale Road Overpass  

Construction of the Highway 17/Old Yale Road Overpass  

As part of the Pattullo Bridge 
Replacement Project, Highway 17 
will be grade-separated over Old 
Yale Road, improving traffic flow 
on Highway 17.  

Overpass installation will be done 
in phases, with access to and from 
Highway 17 via Old Yale Road 
reduced then fully removed by the 
final phase of work.  

Drivers looking to access Old Yale 
Road from Highway 17 will use 
Tannery Road starting in 2024.  

 

2023-2024 Construction phases  

Step 1: In summer 2023, construction of the Old Yale Road overpass will begin. Occasional closures of Old 
Yale Road and turning resections to and from Highway 17 will be required. 

Step 2: In fall 2023, drivers heading eastbound on Highway 17 will be moved onto the overpass, and will no 
longer be able to access or exit Highway 17 or from Old Yale Road. Westbound traffic on Highway 17 will 
remain at grade. 

Step 3: In late 2023/ early 2024, westbound traffic will be moved onto completed Old Yale Road overpass. 
Once the overpass is complete, drivers will access or exit Highway 17 at Tannery Road. This is a permanent 
change.  

Highway 17 Overpass over Old Yale Road  
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